
Dear council members.
I would like to express my thoughts and support for the proposed improvements to Hugos 
dining deck at Manly wharf.. As a local resident (Seaforth) and a patron of many of the 
establishments on the wharf, Hugo’s has been a longtime favorite and their improvements to 
the property have only ever been of benefit to the whole of the wharf community and its 
customers. Not only the esthetics but in general to the many tourists that visit. I request that 
you look favorably on Hugo’s application to improve the restaurant seating, not just for the 
dining experience but also for the general public’s impression of our iconic Manly wharf.

Sincerely,
Nicole Easley-Folger 
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